
I have been a proud supporter of farmers since the first day I was elected.  Hi, I’m Peggy Bennett, your local 
State Representative.  Farming regulations have moved from common sense to excessive.  Family farmers 
love their land.  They don’t need to be micromanaged to take care of it.  Excessive regulations have done 
nothing to help and just add reams of paperwork.  I trust farmers to do the right thing.  I would appreciate your 
vote so I can continue to fight for common sense for farmers.
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